
Angola/Cuba Joint Commission
to Speed Up Issues Related to
Cooperation

Havana, May 23 (RHC) -— The Angola/Cuba Joint Commission – designed to speed up issues related to
cooperation between the two countries –- will be created next June, the Angola's Ambassador to Cuba
José César Augusto Kiluanje announced on Thursday in Havana.

According to the diplomat, Cuban authorities have proposed the creation of such a commission, with the
first meeting in Luanda. However, the proposal still lacks the consent of the Executive.

Concerning the country's debt to Cuba, José César Augusto Kiluanje mentioned that Angola has justified
the delay on payments due to the decline in oil prices on the international market.
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